
City of Alamo Heights 
 
As part of the City of Alamo Heights Street Improvement Plan, the City has contracted 
Fuquay Inc. to perform street work on this year’s Street Maintenance Program. The work 
will begin on Monday, Oct 8th. 

 

Work will be done as follows: 
 October 8th to 12th  

o Argo, Townsend to AH Blvd 
o Columbine, Abiso to Argo 
o Greely, Abiso to Argo 
o Imlay, Abiso to Argo 
o Arbutus, Abiso to Argo 

 

 October 10th to 15th  
o Acadia, Ogden to Harrison 
o Harrison, Morse to Townsend 

 
 October 11th to 17th  

o Hubbard, Cleveland, Grove and Grandview 
 

 October 18th   
o Barilla 

 
 October 16th to 24th  

o Alamo Heights Blvd, Tuxedo to Corona 
 

 October 24th to 26th  
o Blue Bonnet, Henderson to N. New Braunfels 

 
 

Streets will be closed to thru traffic, but open to residents. As work is being completed, 
do not park in the street. It is important to keep roadway dry during this process so please 
be mindful of sprinkler overspray into the roadway. 

  
Please contact the Public Works Department at 210-832-2252 if you have any questions 
or concerns about this project. 
 


